
COMMUNITY INFORMATION 
MEETING 

Victoria Park Area Secondary Plan 

The City of London is holding a Communiy Information Meeting on the Victoria Park Area 
Secondary Plan. This is the third meeting to inform a new secondary plan to guide the future 
development of properties surrounding Victoria Park. This meeting is to present and receive 
feedback on the Draft Secondary Plan. Your participation at this event will help City Staff prepare a 
revised Secondary Plan, which is targeted for consideration by City Council in Q4, 2019. 

Meeting Location: St. Peter’s Basilica Cathedral, Auditorium – 533 Clarence Street 

Meeting Date: Wednesday, September 4, 2019 

Meeting Time: 6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 

Other Details: • If you require child minding services, please contact City staff
 at least two weeks prior to the meeting. 

YOU ARE INVITED! 

LEARN MORE & PROVIDE INPUT 
For more information contact: 
Michelle Knieriem 
mknieriem@london.ca 
519-661-CITY (2489) ext. 4549 
City Planning, City of London 
206 Dundas St., London ON N6A 
File: O-8978 
getinvolved.london.ca/VictoriaPark 

Please Note: This meeting is a non-statutory public information meeting which the City’s 
Planning Department at times convenes when, in the opinion of the Managing Director, 
Planning and City Planner, that the community should have a further opportunity to obtain 
information regarding a planning application. 

There will be a future statutory public participation meeting required under the Planning Act, 
held at the Planning and Environment Committee, which will provide the public with another 
opportunity to comment on the planning application. 

If you are a landlord, please post a copy of this notice where your tenants can see it. 
We want to make sure they have a chance to take part. 

*REFERENCE MAP LOCATED ON BACK OF PAGE* 
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Map of the Victoria Park Area Secondary Plan Area 


